
Dec¢mbcr 31, 2009 

Ms. Ericka Farrell 
Case Manager 
U.S. Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) 
Office of Civil Rights ( 1201 A) 
1200 Pennsylvania Avenue, NW 
Wasl1ingt:on, D.C. 20460 

RE: Title VI of the Civil Rights Act 
of 1964 Complaint 

Dear Ms. Farrell: 

\Ve are former employee:; of the Maryland Transit Admini::;tration (MTA), which is listed 
as one of five Administrations under the Maryland Department of Transportation 
(MDOT). 

We would like t.o .meet with your oft1ce to di.scuss possible Title VI violations of the Civil 
Rights Act of 1964. We believe that an oven.vbelming percentage of females (a protected 
class) have been disproportionately laid off due to budget cuts within an agency that i~ 
male-dominated and t·hat i!S ~till hi.t'ing employees h1 vacant or new open positions. 

Please let us know when is a good tim.:: to come to your oftice to discuss our concerns 
and aint sometime in December 2009 if sible. Please call 

at any lime lo ""'"""'"'"''"' 

Cc: All signatories 




